
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee

Contact: Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee, The Scottish Parliament, 
Edinburgh, EH99 1SP.  Email netzero.committee@parliament.scot. We welcome 
calls through Relay UK and in BSL through Contact Scotland BSL. 

1 

Gillian Martin MSP 
Acting Cabinet Secretary for Net Zero and Energy 

27 November 2024 

Dear Gillian, 

Re-appointments to the Board of Environmental 
Standards Scotland 

Thank you for your letter on 1 November on the proposed re-appointments to the 
board of Environmental Standards Scotland (ESS). 

The Committee considered this letter at its meeting on 26 November 2024. The 
Committee is pleased to recommend the approval of the re-appointments to the 
Scottish Parliament. This is contained in the minutes of the meeting: 

Minutes of meeting – 26 November 2024 

Yours sincerely, 

Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 

https://www.parliament.scot/chamber-and-committees/committees/current-and-previous-committees/session-6-net-zero-energy-and-transport-committee/meetings/2024/net-zero-energy-and-transport-committee-26-november-2024/minutes

